
  

 

 CMA 2024 #207 

 IN CITY COUNCIL 

 January 27, 2025 

 

To the Honorable, the City Council: 

 

In response to Awaiting Report #24-52 regarding draft zoning language based on the proposal discussed 

at the Housing Committee to eliminate exclusionary zoning and allow up to six stories of multifamily 

housing in all residential districts, please find attached from Assistant City Manager for Community 

Development Iram Farooq.  

Very truly yours, 

 

 
Yi-An Huang 

City Manager 


